
Settlers Farm Campus Kindergarten 
Governing Council 

 
 
The Governing Council plays an important part in the management and 
development of our kindergarten. It is responsible for ensuring that the community’s 
wishes and ideas are incorporated into the education program, and is a key body in 
kindergarten decision making. The Governing Council have input into planning long 
and short term goals for the centre, including financial management e.g. ways in 
which funds will be raised and spent.  
 
Meetings are held twice per term and you are welcome to attend these meetings to 
see how decisions are made and provide ideas. 
 
Most Governing Council members value gaining a better insight into their child’s 
educational environment, getting to know educators better, and making friends 
with others on the Governing Council. We can’t do it without you – as the saying 
goes “many hands make light work”. 
 
 


